
Make Your Office Welcoming for Lesbian Patients
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Senior Writer

M I A M I —  A few changes can make a
practice more welcoming to lesbian pa-
tients, Dr. Christy Isler said at the annual
meeting of the American College of Pre-
ventive Medicine.

Being mindful and inclusive in words
and actions (as well as reminding your staff
to do likewise) can go a long way toward
helping patients feel comfortable, while
also boosting the likelihood that they’ll re-
turn for regular visits, said Dr. Isler, who
is an ob.gyn. and maternal-fetal medicine
specialist at East Carolina University in
Greenville, N.C.

Dr. Isler offered the following advice:
� Don’t presume a person’s sexuality
based on appearance, demeanor, or pro-

fession. Revise forms to include options for
“partnered” in addition to the usual choic-
es of single, married, divorced, or wid-
owed. Use terms such as “partner’s name”
rather than “spouse’s name.” 

Make sure the partner’s name is on the
patient’s information form, because that
partner may be the emergency contact for
that patient.
� Post a nondiscrimination policy where
all patients can see it. But also note that pa-
tients’ confidentiality on all health issues
is respected and protected.
� Ask patients whether they are sexually
active with men, with women, or with
both.
� Ask an individual about her partner the
same way you would ask any woman how
her family is doing. Remember that for
many lesbian patients, their partners are

their chosen families, and they may have
little or no relationship with their biolog-
ical families.
� Remember that a regular visit for a les-
bian patient includes the same preventive
medicine issues as for any other female
patient: diet, exercise, alcohol use, smok-

ing, reproductive issues, and domestic
violence.
� Be aware of a possible increased risk of
psychological problems among lesbians.
Ask about stress levels and refer for addi-
tional help as needed to address mental
and emotional health issues. ■

Post a nondiscrimination policy, but also note that
patients’ confidentiality is respected and protected.
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North Dakota
Step into general OB/GYN practice in com-
munity with great schools, year-round recre-
ation, attractive properties - and just a few
miles from beautiful Minnesota lake country.
Birthing center in 583-bed hospital. Excellent
salary and benefit package, relocation ex-
penses paid. Not subject to H1B cap.

Contact: Karine Pogosyan, Physician Re-
cruiter, PO Box MC, Fargo, ND 58122-0385;
701-280-4853, Fax: 701-280-4136
Karine.Pogosyan@meritcare.com

COASTAL SOUTHERN
CALIFORNIA

Busy private practice with three Ob/Gyns
group seeks fourth Ob/Gyn associate.
There are two attractive offices, adjacent to
hospitals. This practice offers a great com-
bination of location, lifestyle, and profes-
sional opportunity. There is an income
guarantee, benefits, and a nice call sched-
ule. Located between Los Angeles and
Santa Barbara, this desirable community
has a growing, young, affluent population.
Please fax CV to 805-512-7108

Join well-established two physician obgyn
private practice in dynamic community of
40,000 pop., 45 minutes to Hartford, 90
minutes to Boston and 2 hrs. to NYC asso-
ciated with modern 200 bed hospital with
new Women’s Center doing 1100 annual
deliveries.1-3 call. Going to 1-4. Excellent
salary, bonus, benefits and future partner-
ship. OBGYN Search 800-831-5475
Fax 314-984-8246
E/m: obgynsrch@aol.com
www.obgynpractices.com

Connecticut

Part or Full Time Gyn Practice
Share office space with 3-4 other Gyn’s

Share Call, Overhead, Staff
Inherit a practice from retiring Gyn

Contact Kathryn Ponto, MD at
Kathryn@Ponto.com

Or 425-821-2020

Gynecology Office Share
Kirkland, WA 

BOARD REVIEW

OB/GYN ORAL BOARDS
ExamPro’s             “Ask the Examiner”

•   Take part in a free live telephone interview with a former ABOG Examiner
•   Wednesday, August 22nd, 8:30 PM EST
•   Ask your own questions
•   Contact us to register, get the telephone number and pass code
•   Enrollment limited to the first 150 registrants

1(888) ORAL X-AM (672-5926)            www.exampro.com

ATTORNEYS

CAN YOU COLLECT DISABILITY INCOME BENEFITS?
Our law firm represents medical and business

professionals who are either preparing to file or have
been denied benefits under their disability insurance
policy. Established in 1979, our litigation experience

and disability claim handling knowledge has allowed
us to help our clients receive disability benefits. Visit

our website at www.diAttorney.com or call to learn
how we can help you with your disability claim. 

FREE PHONE CONSULTATION

800-797-7091
REPRESENTING CLIENTS NATIONWIDE

The hiring of an attorney is an important decision that should not be based solely upon advertisements. Before you decide ask us to send you free information about our qualifications and experience. Main office Hollywood

CAN YOU COLLECT DISABILITY INCOME BENEFITS?

PRACTICE FOR SALE

PREOWNED LASERSCOPE
GEMINI LASER

Add Cosmetic Services to your practice
and save thousands by purchasing this
minimally used versatile three year old
laser. This laser is in excellent condition,
and has been factory maintained.
Wavelengths are 1064Nd:YAG and
532KTP. Used for hair reduction, acne, leg
veins, facial treatments, and more. Priced
to sell. For details, contact Linda (740) 454-
4004.

OB/GYN Physician
Port St. Lucie, Florida

OB/GYN Physician. Seeking a BC/BE
OB/GYN physician to join our growing
practice. We offer a competitive salary, and
great benefits including liability coverage,
retirement, vacation, holidays, health/life/
LTD insurance and CME. Florida
Community Health Centers, Inc., Fax CV to
Dr. Robert Trenschel (561) 844-1013, or 
e-mail hr@fchcinc.org  EOE/DFWP

Have questions on classifieds?
Call Andrea LaMonica

(914) 381-0569, (800) 381-0569
for more information.




